
DNF MEMBER PETITION #2: POSTPONE MERGER VOTING 
The members of Durango Natural Foods Co-op, founded and operating successfully for 40 years by 
Durango area community members, do hereby PETITION THE DNF BOARD with this demand:  

We VOTE TO POSTPONE any possible La Montañita merger vote until the next annual membership 
meeting, April 2015, in order to ALLOW MEMBERS TIME FOR MORE EXTENSIVE FACT FINDING and 
CONTEMPLATION and DISCUSSION OF THE FUNDAMENTAL VALUES AT STAKE, including LOCAL 
OWNWERSHIP, LOCAL OPERATIONS and LOCAL VOICE! 
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Petition date: August 18th, 2014 


